Burlington Redistricting Committee
Report to City Council
June 8, 2013

The redistricting committee met fives times in April, May and early June of 2013.
The committee developed criteria for assessing plans, and discussed and refined a
number of options using BTV Votes software.
At the its June 4 meeting, the committee voted to refer the following three plans to
the City Council for its consideration (listed in no particular order) with the
Committee’s vote:

» 8 Wards, 16 Councilors: committee vote of 6-6 with 2 abstaining

» 4 Wards, 12 Councilors: committee vote of 9-5

» 6 Wards, 13 Councilors: committee vote of 8-5
These plans, as well as others that were considered by the committee, and the

criteria used to assess plans are posted on the redistricting section of the City’s
website: http://www.burlingtonvt.gov/CityCouncil/Ward-Redistricting/ .

Committee members also agreed to offer to reconvene and continue the committee’s
work, if the City Council so desires.
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